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Summer 2018 

We are so excited to show you the progress on our new building! As you can see, the exterior 

paint and brick is complete and we think it looks great! We chose blue for the exterior color so  

the large building will be welcoming and inviting, but also because it is the color of child abuse 

awareness and prevention. The drywall installation is nearly complete, and the interior paint 

and flooring will follow.  The roof will be arriving very soon, as will the curbs, pavement, and 

landscaping. We are working with Keepers Interiors to decide on some of the furniture, have 

created wish lists for some items, and will be choosing appliances and other finishing touches!  

Due to rain and other unforeseen delays, the construction timeline has been pushed slightly. 

We now expect construction to be completed near the end of August and hope to begin 

providing services at the new building by October 1st. Even with this delay, GCCAC staff and 

team members are extremely excited to be moving into the new building soon to better serve 

clients!  

We would like to give a huge thank you to all the companies 

who have donated labor and materials, all of the individuals 

working hard out in the summer heat for us, and all of the 

community donors who have made this project possible!  

July 18, 2018—  Back of building 

Please like us on Facebook if 

you would like to see updates 

on the new building more 

often! 

July 24, 2018—Front of building at 265 Wetz 

July 24, 2018—Training room on second floor 



The mission of the Guadalupe County 

Children’s Advocacy Center is to 

advocate for and provide services to 

abused children and their families in 

the investigation, prosecution, 

treatment, and prevention of child 

abuse, and to reduce the trauma to 

children by coordinating a multi-

disciplinary approach.  

Upcoming Events 

Guadalupe County 

Children’s Advocacy 

Center 

 

424 N. River Street 
Seguin, Texas  78155 

PHONE (830) 303-4760 
FAX (830) 303-4742 

www.gccac.net 

Donating is as easy as shopping - .5% will go to the 
GCCAC when you designate us as your charity of choice.  
Go to www.smile.amazon.com and access your Amazon 
account and designate us as your charity! If you do it now, 
Amazon will remember for you the next time you shop. 

GVEC 5K Color Fun Run/Walk 

September 22, 2018 

Max Starcke Park East Pavilion 

GVEC is hosting a 5K benefitting the Guadalupe 

County CAC and Norma’s House CAC in Gonzales. 

Runner/walker registration is through 

athleteguild.com. If you are interested in sponsoring 

the event, contact Kasie Tankersley at 

ktankersley@gvec.org or 830-401-8312. 

We hope to see you there! 

7th Annual Seguin Designer Purse Bingo 

November 1, 2018  7:00-9:00pm 

Knights of  Columbus Hall 

1015 State Highway 123, Seguin 

Seguin Designer Purse Bingo is coming soon!  

Contact Michele Meehan at mmeehan@gccac.net or 

(830) 303-4760 to reserve your spot as a sponsor,  

purse, or door prize contributor.  

Find us on Facebook for updates on ticket release! 

Wish lists 

Amazon 

http://a.co/bJBeBbJ  

Target 

tgt.gifts/GCCACNewBuildingRegistry  

We have created two wish lists (one with Target and one with Amazon) of some of the items that we 

would like for our new building. These are items that will help children and families feel more welcome 

and comfortable while they are at our center and allow us to provide them with direct services. We would 

love it if you could help us get the new building ready! We will continue to add new items as we get closer 

to moving in! Thank you for your help! 


